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West Oso Elementary School is excited to announce a ribbon-cutting ceremony for the brand-
 
new campus playground, generously donated by the TND Family Foundation.  The ceremony 

is scheduled for Thursday, March 7, 2024 at 9:00 am at West Oso Elementary School, 1526 
 
Cliff Maus, Corpus Christi, Texas 78416.   

The new inclusive playground, designed with modern play structures, aims to promote 

physical activity, social interaction, and the overall well-being of children.   

“ We are profoundly grateful to the TND Family Foundation for their generous donation and 

commitment to enriching the lives of students,” said Marcy Davis, West Oso Elementary 
 
School Principal.  “This playground will not only provide joy for our children but also serve 

as a vital resource for physical education and outdoor learning activities.” 

 The ribbon-cutting ceremony is open to all students, parents, and community members, 

emphasizing the school’s commitment to fostering a strong community spirit and  
collaborative partnerships. Attendees will have the opportunity to explore the new 

p layground, meet with school staff, and members of the TND Family Foundation.  

 “West Oso ISD is committed to creating a nurturing and inclusive educational environment 

where children can grow both academically and socially.” said Kimberly Moore,  
Superintendent of Schools.   “Outdoor physical activities have a huge impact on the physical 

and  mental health of students and we are incredibly grateful for the partnership formed with 

the TND Family Foundation. Because of their incredible contribution, the lives of our students 
 
and community will be impacted for many years to come.  

For more information about the ribbon-cutting ceremony or to learn more about West Oso 

Elementary School, please contact Ms. Diane Jackson, at 361-806-5900 ext. 102 or via email 

at diane.jackson@westosoisd.net.  
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